
Dear Chris 
 
Please treat this e-mail as one granting an extension of time to the close of business on 31st May 
2024, in which to determine the above mentioned application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tim 
Tim North MSc BSc(Hons) DipTP MRTPI 
Managing Director 
 

 
Maple Gate 
Brampton Abbotts 
Ross-on-Wye 
Herefordshire HR9 7JD 


